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Comments: Please reject the idea of building roads in the restricted roadless area of the Tsongas. Please do not

harvest, much less clear cut, the Tsongas. This steep and roadless area should be left intact, for the planet, for

the irreplaceable ecosystem, for the future. The standing trees of the forest have so much value for carbon

sequestration that we need in the near future. It is very short-sighted to cut them. We must take the long view!
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